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Akin Gump has issued an alert highlighting two recent op-ed pieces written by senior policy

advisor Anya Landau French on the opportunities that remain for U.S. businesses in Cuba,

despite policy changes. Due to domestic, economic and geopolitical factors in the U.S. and

abroad, 2018 is shaping up to be a critical year for U.S.-Cuba bilateral relations.

Click here to read the full alert.
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